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Dates for your diary 

13th November 2019 
Parents Evening 

Please sign up on School Spider. 

15th November 2019 
Children in Need Day 
Wear pyjamas please! 

15th November 2019 
Larch Parent Lunch at 11.45am. 

18th November 2019  
Phonic Parent Workshop at 5pm. 

20th November 2019 
Open Afternoon from 3:30pm - 6:30pm. 

Attendance Update 

Willow 92.9% 
Beech 94.4% 
Maple 95.5% 
Larch 94.3% 
Oak 93.1% 

Whole School 94% 

Well done Maple Class!  

In school we have introduced a Pen Licence. 
When the children believe that their 

handwriting and presentation is perfect they 
have the opportunity to come and show me. 
Once awarded with a Pen Licence they can 

then write in pen! This week I have awarded 
5 children with a Pen Licence badge. 

Congratulations to Bethany, Annabelle, 
James, Mason and Abigail. 

A drive to improve pupil attendance is 
a focus for our school. I am delighted 

to say that 64 children received 
recognition for 100% attendance for 
Autumn 1. Well done to the children 

and their families for their 
commitment to their education.  

I know that this term can be a difficult 
one with dark mornings, winter blues 

and runny noses. We want your 
children to be in school everyday and 

on time. If your child requires  
prescription medicine then we can 

administer this once a form has been 
filled in at the office. 

HOW IS WESTFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL MOVING FORWARD? 

My wish is to keep parents updated on the progress our school is making towards the areas for development 
mentioned in the OFSTED report. The inspection team identified that pupils knowledge of British Values is 
sketchy. What are we doing? We have adapted our timetable and now have weekly sessions focusing on one of 
the 5 values including Democracy, Rule of Law, Individual Liberty, Mutual Respect and Tolerance. This half 
term the children will be gaining an understanding about Mutual Respect.  

HOW CAN I HELP?  

Talk to your child about Mutual Respect. What is it and how do we show it in our daily lives? 


